
April 23, 2019

North Deering Fire Station
386 Allen Ave.
Portland, Maine 04103

Subject: Fire Alarm System Install

To Whom it may concern,

As requested, I am writing to confirm the fire alarm system for the above mentioned subject, was
inspected and tested and at the time of inspection the system was found to be operational and to
the best of our knowledge, met or exceeded all of the requirements as established by the plans and
specifications for the project and all applicable codes including NFPA 72.

It was a pleasure working with you on this project. Should you have any questions or need
additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jon R. Portwine
Operations Manager

Jon R. Portwine


